
Winning Gallery needs 
your unwanted clocks!
Thelma Hulbert Gallery (THG) is calling on the  
community to play an important part in renowned 
artist Luke Jerram’s art installation by bringing  
their unwanted clocks to the gallery. We need  
1,000 clocks before October to make this happen.

Clocks can be any shape or size, working or not 
working. We are also interested in any story or memory 
relating to your donated clock, which can be added on 
a written note to the clock. Please note the clocks are 
to be donated to the gallery and can not be returned.

The installation will take place at 
THG from 27 to 31 October 2015 
with activities and events as part 
of the Museums at Night festival.

For more details, please visit the gallery on Dowell 
Street, Honiton or contact us on 01404 45006 or 
info@thelmahulbert.com

Have you got an old clock that could 
become part of a new art installation?

These clocks will be collected on:


